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Dear Friends, 
 

We hope that you are well. Each of you is a vital part of our Har Shalom community, and supporting each other is our 
greatest priority. The COVID-19 crisis is impacting all of us. While we do need begin the membership renewal process, 
along with planning for High Holy Days and the rest of the coming year, we are committed to making sure no one is 
unable to be part of our community for financial reasons. We will work with you to make the alternate financial 
arrangements most appropriate for your family during this challenging time. If circumstances around the  
COVID-19 crisis are making things difficult for you financially, please contact:  

Jennifer Blumberg, Administrative Director 
847-814-7456 or Jennifer@har-shalom.com 

2020/2021 MEMBERSHIP CONTRIBUTION and HIGH HOLY DAYS SERVICES ORDER 
	

 Har Shalom welcomes everyone who wishes to be part of our warm and vibrant community. 
 

 Donations to Har Shalom, including membership contributions, are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.  
 

 HIGH	HOLY	DAYS	services will take place LIVE	ONLINE. 
Current membership includes a COMPLETE	SERVICE	PACKAGE	FOR	ONE	DEVICE.		
Details, including how to access the services, will follow sometime in August.  
Additional access to our High Holy Days services for guests without membership will available for purchase.  
(Contact Jennifer Blumberg ~ Jennifer@har-shalom.com or 847-814-7456 ~ for details.) 

 

 Please complete HAR SHALOM SCHOOL REGISTRATION FORM to enroll students in school and request Bar/Bat Mitzvah dates.

~	
	

• Access for High Holy Days services will be sent via email. We MUST confirm that we have your correct information. 
   Please CONFIRM your email and phone, even	if	you	think	we	already	have	them.	 

 

 Family/Household Last Name: ____________________________________________________  Phone ___________________________________ 
 
 

 E-mail ___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 Your email address will be added to the Har Shalom general list.  

 
 

• We will use the GATES OF REPENTENCE prayer book for High Holy Days services. 
   If you do not have your own copy, there will be a pick up day for you to get one before Rosh Hashana.  

 

_______ I will need to pick up a copy of GATES OF REPENTENCE. 
 
 

• PLEASE	SELECT	YOUR	2020/2021	TAX	DEDUCTIBLE	MEMBERSHIP	CONTRIBUTION:	
 

_______ Chai $1,800          _______ Double Chai $3,600  _______ Other $_______________ 
 
	   

 
         Additional Donation to Har Shalom: $_____________ 

 
 

        TOTAL	AMOUNT	ENCLOSED:		 $____________	
 
 

If	you	have	questions	or	need	assistance,	please	contact	Jennifer	Blumberg	
Jennifer@har-shalom.com or 847-814-7456 

 
Please	print	out	this	form	and	send	it	along	with	payment	to:	

Har	Shalom	•	1954	First	Street	‐	#367	•	Highland	Park,	IL	60035	


